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This week at Brambles we have been learning all about 

our feelings. 

During carpet time we have been having discussions 

around our 6 key words, taking it in turns to share how 

we feel each day with our Pre School friends. We have 

used a variety of resources to support us such as our 

emotion stones. 

Brambles have continued to self-chose in their 

discovery time and have shown some fantastic 

imaginative skills in the home corner and while using 

the small world resources. 

In the outside area we have been using our gross 

motor skills to practice balancing on different 

surfaces such as the tires and wooden beams, using 

the bikes to pedal round the garden and drawing large 

circles and lines with the chalk. 

We were kindly donated some Autumn Craft materials  

from a Brambles Parent this week and look forward to 

creating some masterpieces. Thank you! 

 

Our number of the week:  2 

Our key words: Happy, sad, angry, proud, worried 

and surprised. 
 

 

Something Special 

 
The application process for children due to start 

Primary School in September 2026 is now open, the 

closing date for applications is the 15th January 2026. 

You can access the online application via the 

Cambridgeshire County Council website. 

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/admissions 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: The Baddies by Julia Donaldson 

and Be Brave by Giles Andrea 
 

Song: If you’re happy and you know it 

 
 

Rhyme: This is me 

 

 

Please let Brambles Staff know if your child will 

be absent from Pre School each day. 

You can do this by either emailing 

Brambles@Brampton.cambs.sch.uk or calling 

01480 375063 option 2. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

Monday 1st September 

Applications for Reception Open 

 

Monday 27th October- Friday 31st October 

Half term 
 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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